
Celebrate

- the safe way -

Territory 
Day

Territory Day is a celebration of self-government in the Northern Territory in 1978.
As part of the celebrations, the sale and use of fireworks during Territory Day is allowed.

FOLLOW THESE SAFETY TIPS
Fireworks are dangerous and can cause 
serious injuries if not used properly.

Always read the safety labels and light one firework at 
a time.

Use a bucket of sand to stabilise fireworks or light them 
on a hard flat surface, especially multi-shot fireworks.

Light fireworks in a 10 metre diameter clear space and 
keep spectators a safe distance away.

Always supervise children and never give fireworks to 
children under 12.

Never hold fireworks in your hand as you let them off.

Never shoot or throw fireworks at other people, 
vehicles or structures.

Never light fireworks near or below trees, or near a 
building or anything else they could hit.

Never pick up or relight a dud firework, wait 20 minutes 
before wetting it down.

IF YOU LIGHT IT, FIGHT IT
It’s easier to put out a fire as it starts.

Always have a hose or buckets of water or sand ready 
to put out any fire.

If the fire gets out of control, call 000.

Cool it - under running water for 20 minutes.

Cover it - with cling wrap (eye pad or clean dressing if 
an eye injury).

Call 000 - for an emergency response.

APPLY THE 3Cs IF SOMEONE 
GETS BURNT

IF YOU BLOW IT UP, CLEAN IT UP
Don’t let fireworks debris spoil the 
Territory’s beautiful parks and waterways.

Wet down all fireworks debris after use.

Put all fireworks debris in the bin.

INTERSTATE VISITORS

It is illegal to transport fireworks back to your home 
state or territory.


